
MEMORANDUM 

To: Planning Board, Barrington  

From: Conservation Commission, Barrington 

Subject: IBEW Site Plan Review 

Date: October 4, 2015 

At our October 1st meeting, the conservation commission reviewed the work proposed at the 

IBEW site on Route 4. The proposed work avoids negative impacts to natural resources, 

therefore we have no objection to this project. 

Furthermore we appreciate that the wetland buffer is being respected, imperviousness is being 

decreased on the lot, and that the engineer has taken great effort to plan for the collection and 

treatment of the runoff prior to discharge from the site.  

This plan is not only a “low impact” design, but appears it will even improve upon the quality of 

water quality currently leaving the site.  This approach should be a model for all projects 

planned in our town. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposal. 

Respectfully, 

 

Pam Failing 
Vice Chair, Barrington Conservation Commission 

 


